
Will Smith and Jada Pinkett
Smith  to  Celebrate  15-Year
Anniversary

For Will Smith and his leading lady Jada Pinkett Smith, two
kids and well over a decade of marriage are definitely worth
celebrating… with a high-five and encouraging words like, “We
survived  another  year,  homie!  Yeah!”  according  to  Jada
Pinkett. Come December, 15 years will have passed since the
Hollywood parents exchanged their vows in a secret New Years
Eve ceremony in 1997. The Madagascar 3 star credits much of
their long-lasting marriage to being “the best of friends,”
telling People at the movie’s premiere, “You have to be there
for each other. That’s how you build great relationships.”
Despite years of speculation and recent rumors that Mr. and
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Mrs.  Smith  are  experiencing  marital  problems,  the  pair
continues to go strong.

What  are  some  ways  to  celebrate  a  milestone  wedding
anniversary?

Cupid’s Advice:

Wedding anniversaries mark another unforgettable year spent
with the one you love. There is no better way to celebrate
your milestone anniversaries than with a meaningful occasion.
Here are some ways to spend your special day:

1. Renewal of vows: Vows symbolize the love two people have
for each other. Renewing vows will let your sweetie know how
much  you  continue  to  love,  cherish  and  appreciate  their
presence in your life.

2. Huge party:  The best way to celebrate a milestone is to
have not only your other half by your side, but family and
friends as well. Their love and support for your marriage will
make the day that much more special.

3. Romantic getaway: Travel time with your love is a great way
to create a memory that you will never forget. The privacy and
romance will allow you both to truly enjoy one another and
explore new adventures together.

How would you celebrate a milestone wedding anniversary? Share
your ideas with us.


